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WARREN COUNTY SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COUNCIL 

165 COUNTY ROAD 519, SOUTH, SUITE 111 
BELVIDERE, NEW JERSEY 07823-1949 

 TELEPHONE: (908) 475-6532 
 

 

MEETING CANCELATION 

Pursuant to the Open Public Meeting Act, Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, notice is 
hereby given that the Warren County Solid Waste Advisory Council meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, October 5, 2023 at the Wayne Dumont, Jr. Administration Building, 165 
Route 519 South, Belvidere, N.J. is canceled.  The next Solid Waste Advisory Council 
meeting will be held on November 2, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. 
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